

Kenosha Memorial at Wolfenbüttel Park

Buy-A-Brick Program

Dear Youth Memorial Supporter:

I want to take this opportunity to commend the Youth Commission of the City of Kenosha for developing the Kenosha Youth Memorial. In addition, I would like to thank *you* for your interest in supporting this endeavor. The donations received from the "Buy- A-Brick" Program will help raise the money needed to maintain and add to the memorial. A "Buy-A-Brick" form is enclosed. Please fill it out if you wish to support the memorial project.

Brick orders are taken year-round. We place personalized bricks in the memorial each summer. The deadline for installation is April 30th and the dedication ceremony takes place the third Wednesday in June at 6:30 p.m. The main idea is to support the memorial as a lasting way to remember those who have gone before us.

Spread the word of the memorial! Tell others they can be a part of remembering through the memorial. Mr. Gilbert Ostman said it best when he stated, "We will always remember them in our hearts; now there is another place for those memories." Gilbert and Sharon Ostman brought the idea forward for the memorial.

I want to thank you in advance for helping the Youth Commission with this worthy endeavor. The Mayor's Youth Commission members and I are grateful for your support.

Sincerely, CITY OF KENOSHA

John M. Antaramian Mayor

